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SECRETARIAT 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
__ April 2025 

 
 
Ms. Josée Nadeau 
59 Chemin de la Riviere, Luskville  
Quebec, Canada JOX 2GO  
josee.nadeau2505@gmail.com  

  
Dear Ms. Nadeau: 
 
 Subject: Notice of Award (NOA) 
 
 We are pleased to notify you that your proposal for the procurement 
of Consultancy Services in Preparation for the 2027 Fourth Round Mutual 
Evaluation of the Philippines in the amount of Nine Million Five Hundred 
Thousand and 00/100 Pesos (PHP9,500,000.00), inclusive of all costs and 
applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 
25-11, Series of 2025. 
 

We appreciate your interest in undertaking the consultancy service, 
and we look forward to the satisfactory performance of your obligations 
under the project.  
 

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this 
Notice by signing at the portion provided below.  Kindly return to sender a 
signed copy of this NOA within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof.  
 
 Thank you for your kind attention. 

 
Very truly yours, 

  
 

MATTHEW M. DAVID 
   Executive Director 

 

Conforme: 
Ms. Josée Nadeau 
 
________________________________________________ 
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative  
Date:__________________ 
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